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PUBLIC NOTICE
 

Notice of Administration Office Closure – Tuesday 19 July, 2022
It is with great sadness and respect that we mark the passing of our much-admired colleague Marion Granich who worked with the City for more than 22 years. Her knowledge, passion and support will be greatly missed by her colleagues and the community.
We offer sincere condolences to Marion’s family and friends on this sad occasion.
To allow colleagues the opportunity to pay their respects to Marion’s family and to farewell Marion Council Administration will be closed from 8.30am – 1pm on Tuesday, 19th July 2022.
During this time, The City encourages residents to make an enquiry via the online portal. This can be accessed at www.nedlands.wa.gov.au/i-want-to/make-a-enquiry.aspx
Bill Parker 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
12/07/2022 
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